
 

Getting to know me and my 

world! 
This half term we will be thinking  

about ourselves and our local area. 

 

Year 1 

Bees: Miss Douglas & Mrs 

Berry 

Dragonflies: Mrs Haigh 
 

 

Music  
In Music we will be using our school scheme 

‘Charanga’ to explore a variety of musical skills which 

develop rhythm.  During Harvest Festival, we will be 

learning a range of songs to sing and perform at the 

church. 

 

 

History 
In History we will investigate our local village and town 

and explore the changes which have happened over 

the years. We will look at some old photos of key 

features of Huddersfield and compare them to now. 

 

 

Science  
Our focus for Science is ‘observing’. We will learn more 

about our bodies and the importance of different body 

parts, thinking about what we must do to keep our 

bodies healthy. Each week we will explore each of our 

five senses and carry out investigations to understand 

more about them.  

 

Geography 
As part of our Geography lessons we will go on a walk 

to explore our local area. We will look at the different 

features of our environment and make our own maps, 

using labels and correct map symbols to show the 

different things we saw on the walk. We will also be 

using maps of the United Kingdom to identify where we 

live in the wider world.    

 

 

 

Maths 
In maths we are going to recap place value within 10 

and look at number sequences, counting forwards and 

backwards, finding one more and one less and begin to 

compare these numbers using a range of mathematical 

symbols. We will then explore addition and subtraction 

using a variety of equipment. 

 

Art/DT 
In Art and DT we will explore a range of skills to create 

self-portraits. We will be using paint to colour mix to 

create skin tones and also look at how to use sketching 

pencils correctly to sketch portraits of our friends. We 

will also be focusing on Picasso and recreating his 

famous work. 

 
 

 

RE 
In RE we will look at different religions and how key 

events are celebrated.   

 

ICT 
In ICT we will spend time, understanding the rules and 

how we can use the computers safely to complete 

activities. We will also be learning the parts of a 

computer and understand what they are for. Later on in 

the term, we will be using the bee-bots to sequence. 

 

 

PSHE 
We will be using the schools new PHSE scheme called 

‘Jigsaw’ and focus on the aspect of the children 

understanding how they contribute to the wider world. 

 

 

Thrive 
We will be doing a range of activities to transition into 

Year 1 and ensure children feel a sense of belonging 

and importance in their classroom setting. 

 

Literacy  
In Literacy we will be looking at a variety of different 

writing genres and focusing on our handwriting and 

spelling. Throughout the half term we will focus on our 

sentence structure ensuring we understand capital 

letters, finger spaces and full stops.  
.    

 

 
PE 

We will be focusing on games and ball skills with our 

specialised PE coach. 

 

School Trips 
Castle Hill and a Local walk 


